
Acwallace78 replied 2 days ago (Wed, 15 Aug at 9:00 AM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

 
The "Treasurer" in question was/is "Treasurer@carolfrazey.com" - the appropriate email address to request 
a books inspection. This was sent at 9:10 am on Saturday Morning. I anticipated the need to be clear, making a 
new and specific request to review the books Monday, 48 hours later. This request was ignored until over 48 
hours after it was made, timestamped.  
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